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Comments: To Whom this may concern, I believe it is totally wrong to prohibit the use of over the snow

machines, and close roads to traffic at designated areas!!!We have plenty of grizzly bears in the state and in the

Kootenai Forest! These bear's have been intrusive in to many areas and have proven themselves very resilient to

so called disturbance! Please let us use OUR forests that we pay for in one way or the other!! Thank you for your

time. Sincerely TomZimmerman 


